
 

Several projects to support 

 
 

 
 The coordinators' council will take place in July 2016. It is an event 

of great importance for the life and the future of Faith and Light. This 

meeting gathers all the international coordinators worldwide. The 

mission of this hundred of responsibles - who meet only every five 

years- is to share experiences and define the axes of evolution of FLI 

for the coming years in the service of the weakest. It is essential that 

the coordinators of all provinces can come, particularly those facing 

severe difficulties due to their isolation. But the very vulnerable 

countries cannot afford by themselves the participation of their 

coordinator. The coordinators from Africa, the Middle East, Asia, Eastern 

Europe, Central America and South America must be present! 

To date, we still need 45 000 euros to ensure the presence of all...  

 

  

 Support to the communities. Faith and Light is present in 80 

countries on the five continents and many of them cannot live the same 

activities without the help of solidarity. This is the case for the 

communities in Syria that continue to come together, the bonds of 

friendship that has been created enables them to stand firm in the great 

trials they live. Also let us think of the communities in Africa which are 

too isolated to meet each another, and for which we organized last 

September a formation session in Cotonou... We still need 10 000 

euros… 

 

 

 Several formation sessions will take place in 2016 in Kitwe (Zambia) 

and in Lubumbashi (DRC). The preparation, organization and 

implementation of these training sessions also require the assistance of 

solidarity international... We still need 6 500 euros. 

   

 


